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Dear Parents/Carers
Re: Pre-loved Uniform

As the school year progresses, we continue to seek ways to support our students and their
families in every possible manner.

In line with this, we are excited to announce the launch of a new initiative at Chase High School
— a Pre-loved Uniform Shop. We aim to provide affordable uniform options to our students
while promoting sustainability through the reuse of gently used clothing items.

We are reaching out to request your assistance in making this initiative a success. If you have
any school uniforms that your children have outgrown or no longer need, we would be
incredibly grateful if you could consider donating them to our shop. These items will be
carefully sorted, cleaned, and made available for purchase at a significantly reduced cost. All
proceeds from the sales will go directly back into supporting school programmes and activities.

By participating in this initiative, you will not only be helping other families in our community
but also contributing to a more environmentally friendly approach to school uniforms.

If you have any questions or need assistance with your donation, please do not hesitate to
contact us at chasehigh.school@chasehigh.org

Donation Drop-off Details:

e Location: Chase High School Main Office
e Hours: School hours
e Items Needed: School uniforms in good condition (shirts, trousers, skirts, blazers, etc.)

Thank you in advance for your generosity and support. Together, we can make a meaningful
difference for our school community.

Yours faithfully

Nichola Rock
Assistant Headteacher | Personal development
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